
FIRST	HYLAND	GREENS	HOMEOWNER	ASSOCIATION	
REPORT	OF	ACTIONS	

Taken	by	the	Board	of	Directors	
March	19,	2019	

	
The	Board	of	Directors	took	the	following	actions:	
	
Approved	a	homeowner	request	for	a	delay	in	correcting	an	ACC	violation.		A	sixty-
day	extension	was	approved.	
	
Acknowledged	the	work	of	Greenbelt	co-chairs	Kathleen	Dodaro	and	Valerie	
Westmark	in	preparing	and	submitting	the	grant	for	the	Westminster	Neighborhood	
Improvement	Grant	which	has	been	approved.			
	
Approved	the	purchase	of	three	tables	for	the	Tot	Lot	and	Greenbelts.			
	
Approved	the	Tot	Lot	Improvement	Plan	presented	by	Pam	Moores.	
	
Approved	contracts	for	lifeguards	for	the	summer	with	APM	(big	pool)	and	Carousel	
(small	pool).		
	
For	more	detail,	see	the	meeting	minutes.	
	
Joe	Armstrong,	Secretary	
	
	


